

19 May 2023

RE: Subsequent Procedures PDP Public Comment

Monte Cahn
President /Founder Right of the Dot, LLC

Dear Monte,

Thank you for your letter dated <u>28 March 2023</u>, on the subject "Re: Subsequent Procedures PDP Public Comment", and your proposal to assist ICANN in designing and implementing a private auction process for the next round of applications for new gTLDS.

Your letter has been received by ICANN org for its consideration.

Thank you again for your contribution to the ICANN community.

Sincerely,

Tripti Sinha

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors

Tright Swil.